
LSA Progress Report for July 2017 

 

1.) Ongoing campaign for mail boxes.  

2.) All sidewalks seem to be in good condition and trees and bushes have been, for the most part, 

trimmed.  

3.) Please make sure that your address can be seen from the road.  This aids neighbors  in finding 

you home as well as emergency responders. 

4.) Attention to all home owner, if you are planning to have work done on the outside of your 

home, you must get with the permit department with in the LSA.  This permit is granted on work 

that has been approved by the permit committee. You can also find more information on this 

and other information at www.lakesherwoodacres.com  

5.) Its hurricane season and here is a website that takes you to some great information on what to 

do and disaster strikes https://www.eatelbusiness.com/disaster-preparedness  

End of report 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Tommy Milazzo   

http://www.lakesherwoodacres.com/
https://www.eatelbusiness.com/disaster-preparedness

